
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note 

 
 
Cabinet approval is sought for the whole “City 
Centre Action Plan – Proposed Submission”, not 
just the tracked changes. 
 
 
 

The tracked changes (whether or not highlighted by background 
shading) indicate all the changes made since the “Preferred 
Approach” City Centre Action Plan.  The “Preferred Approach” 
Plan was approved for public consultation in January 2012 under 
delegated powers. 
 
 
 


